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The Department of English had organised a Workshop on  Overseas Education  on
25th February 2023, at Hall no 16 at 11am. The session was headed by Mr. Prem
Neeralgimath who has been a guidance counsellor and has been a curator of overseas
admissions, profile management and application submission. The session enlightened
41 students re- garding the feasibility of application process according to streams and
prerequisites for  the  same.  Furthermore,  it  gave  an  overview of  the  courses  and
programmes  with potential across  the United  Kingdom and  the United  States of
America.
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